
            
 
 
 
 
 
       December 23, 2005 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
          The enclosed Adoption Supplement No. 8 to Tariff 
Schedule P. S. C. No. 1 - Water, effective January 1, 2006, 
filed by The Thousand Islands Club Water Company Inc. is 
transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the 
Commission Order dated December 23, 2005 in Case 05-W-1121. 
               
Publication  
 
  The Thousand Island Club Water Company, Inc. will 
individually notify its customers in writing no later than 
December 31, 2005 of the Commission’s decision and file a copy 
of the notification with the Commission on or before January 
15, 2006.     
 
 
          Very Truly Yours,  
 
           

                                          
                    Ronald V. Sharpe President 

          The Thousand Islands Club 
           Water Company, Inc. 
 
 
 
Enc.       

Received: 12/23/2005


